
7627 0.T.d Receiver Road 
Frederick, Md. 21701 
2/23/90 

Office of Privacy and Information (0IP) 
Department of Justice 
Washington, D.C. 20530 

Attention the man who phoned Jim Lesar about HaroldWeisberg, 

Whether or not related to your intolvement, I've had a letter from Emil Moschella. 

I enclose copies of it and of my response. 

Should you decide you want to phone me for information, ray phone is 301/473-8186. 

I am usually home after 9:30 most mornings and .spend most of ray time at home. 

Sincerely, 

Ilarold Weisberg 
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